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July 3, 1991

U. S. Nudlear Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Allendcle Road

King of Pruss’ PA 19406

Atin: Dr. Johin Kimieman
Subject: Micro-Seleciron-iiDR Application
Dear Dr, Kinneman,
I am writing to express our concern ove: .ne status of our Micro-Selectron-HDR

application for license amendment. Copies of earlier correspondence are attached. As
you “ee tne amendment was initially submitted on March 29, 1991 aad subsequently

{

reported to me as "lost.” It was submitted again on June 11th. Ms. Maureen Taylor has

been in contact with me this week and cannot seem to locate the second packagc !
enclose also a copy of our Federal Express Airbill dated June 11,

The check for amendment sent with the March 29 submission has apparently not

vet been submitted for payment by the NRC according to our Accounting Office. I trust

that 1t 1s not lost.

Yours sincerely,

W

E. Y. Webster, Ph.D., Chairman
Radiation Safety Committee
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Encs.

¢e: Herman D. Suit, M.D.
Edward R. Epp, Ph.D.
Marya e Spicer, Administration
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